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Nabtesco Corporation (headquarters: Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo; President & CEO: 

Kazuaki Kotani) has been approved by Bombardier Transportation as the first 

Japanese global supplier of entrance systems for railroad vehicles.  

 

This global supplier approval represents qualification to receive official request for 

offer from railroad business sector of Bombardier Transportation over 16 countries 

and 21 locations. This will largely contribute to the expansion of door system 

business of both Nabtesco and our Italian subsidiary Nabtesco Oclap S.r.l. 

 

The first project will be the Cross Rail with total network of 118.5km, which is 

being built at the southeast part of the United Kingdom. Nabtesco Oclap S.r.l. 

passed the audit by Bombardier Transportation in the aspects of production, 

quality, financial and management and received official order from Bombardier 

Transportation UK with Cab Doors (260 sets) for 65 9-car Aventra trains which 

will be manufactured and assembled at Bombardier’s plant in Derby. This new 

line to be opened by 2018 will connect east and west of London and also connect 

to Heathrow Airport. 

 

With this order, the number of our door product for railroad vehicles being used in 

the United Kingdom will rise over 4,000 and we will spare no effort to further 

expand our business throughout Europe. 

Nabtesco becomes the first Japanese global supplier of  
entrance systems for railroad vehicles of Bombardier 


